




   
 

   
 

 
 
Recent Congressional Activity 
 

In December, the House passed the bipartisan, “Lower Costs, More Transparency Act” 
(H.R. 5378), which will take important actions to lower health care costs by, among other things: 

• Empowering patients and employers to shop for health care and make informed 
health care decisions by providing timely and accurate information about the cost 
of care, treatment, and services; 

• Making health care price information public by ensuring hospitals, insurance 
companies, labs, imaging providers, and ambulatory surgical centers publicly list 
the prices they charge patients, building upon the Trump administration’s price 
transparency rules; 

• Lowering costs for patients and employers by requiring health insurers and 
pharmacy benefit managers (PBMs) to disclose negotiated drug rebates and 
discounts, revealing the true costs of prescription drugs; 

• Lowering out-of-pocket costs for seniors who receive medication at a hospital-
owned outpatient facility or doctor’s office; and 

• Expanding access to more affordable generic drugs. 

III. Staff Contacts   
 

If you have questions regarding this hearing, please contact Corey Ensslin or Emma 
Schultheis of the Committee staff at 202-225-3641.    


